
Sunderland Youth Council supports young people to attend meetings and conferences locally and
nationally to ensure their views are taken into consideration when decisions are being made that

could affect their lives.

Sunderland Youth Council also provides opportunities to meet and make new friends to discuss issues
that matter to young people in Sunderland.

 
Nationally we continue to have our views heard with members of Sunderland Youth Council attending

the House of Commons debate every year, and attending national events across the country.

With support from Together for Children, Elected Members and decision makers from across the city
we ensure that young people’s voices are listened to and heard. 

 
Sunderland Youth Council is made up of young people aged 11 -19 (up to 25 with a learning difficulty or

disability) across the city.

Sunderland Youth Council

What do we do?

Every year Sunderland Youth Council support a campaign that is voted for by young people from
across the city at the Annual Young People’s State of the City Debate. In 2019 young people voted for

‘Protect our Environment’.
 

If you are interested in working with Sunderland Youth Council, new members are always welcome. If
you would like to find out more please contact youthvoice@togetherforchildren.org.uk or call Sylvia

Hopper on 07557178570.

Please follow us on social media to find out what Sunderland Youth Council are getting up too.

@SunderlandYouthVoice20 @sunderlandyouthvoice_

@SunderlandVoice


